ST. CLAIR CATHOLIC DISTRICT SCHOOL BOARD

Catholic Education t Future Ready

Learning together today, transforming tomorrow

DID YOU KNOW?

At St. Clair Catholic we are preparing for
a possible switch to online learning ...

During the last several months, we have focussed on preparing for a safe return to
face-to-face learning for the majority of our students through our #SeptemberReady
Plan. The COVID-19 pandemic continues to call us to be ready to respond to student
learning needs in the event that a classroom, school or many schools experience a
closure situation due to COVID-19. It is important that schools, parents and students
are prepared for the possibility that all students will have to suddenly transition to
online virtual learning.

At St. Clair Catholic, we want to help you prepare if there is a need for your child(ren)
to shift to online learning. You are an important partner in your child’s education and
we want you to be informed, as together we prepare for a possible sudden switch.

Access to Technology: The previous deployment of Chromebooks to families last
spring and a global shortage of computers, has resulted in fewer devices in our
schools at present. Parents may want to consider purchasing or borrowing a
computer, Chromebook or tablet for your child(ren).

your child(ren) have access to technology devices, you should become familiar with the
Learning Management System (LMS) that is being used in your child(ren)s classroom.

Learning Management Systems ...

SUPPORT SECURE
COMMUNICATION

Learning Management Systems ...

ENGAGE STUDENTS

Learning Management Systems ...

PROVIDE EASY ACCESS TO
LEARNING ANYTIME, ANYWHERE

“Together we can do great things.” o *
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